
Waatti Engineering is a relatively new engineering firm in the Bozeman community. We are a structural 
engineering firm that has offices in Kalispell and Bozeman. Our Kalispell office has been operating since 
2008 and our Bozeman office opened in April last year. Since then, we have hired two more staff 
engineers in Bozeman and we are interested in getting an intern for the Summer months. Specifically, 
we are hoping to get an MSU student as the intern in hopes he or she will come back full time after 
graduation. We used this process for a recent hire in the Kalispell office and it turned out to be an 
effective training/hiring process that got the employee up to speed before starting full time. 
  
We are participating in the MSU career fair on March 3rd and 4th.   
  
Mark Waatti (owner), Keo Jamieson (Kalispell engineer), and Austin Webb (Bozeman engineer) are all 
MSU alumni.  
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